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ADDENDUM-1 

 

 

RFP: 1482018(KD) 
 

Re: 
 

LED Lighting Replacement  
at Emmett Elementary School 

 
This addendum is issued to follow up questions/corrections that has been 

submitted as of 1/2/18 regarding the LED Lighting Replacement  

at Emmett Elementary School 
 
 

1. Correction – Per TVA project must be completed by July 1, 2018. 

 

2. Question: On the 2x4 and 2x2 grid troffer lighting fixtures can 4000k 

be proposed instead of 5000k? Answer: No classes will have 5000k 

 

3. Question: On the zone controls do we need dimming as well? 

Answer: Yes we do need dimming. 

 

 
END OF ADDENDUM #1 

 


